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Christy Wall, New Mexico GLOBE Coordinator for 
GLOBE Mission EARTH collaborated with the Pajarito
Environmental Education Center (PEEC) in Los Alamos, 
NM to get students outside using GLOBE during school 
closures due to COVID-19. PEEC is producing an online 
series called “Take it Outside” that includes information 
about a specific phenomenon, craft ideas for kids, and 
outdoor challenges. The goal of this series is to provide 
parents with ideas to keep their students engaged in 
science as they continue classes from home. 

Encouraging Kids To Get Outside with 
GLOBE During School Closures

https://www.facebook.com/globemissionearth/

PEEC’s Take It Outside blog encouraging kids 
to get outside during school closures

GLOBE Observer was mentioned as a resource for 
citizen scientists.

A post on Spring Weather & 
Clouds advertised GLOBE 
Observer, while the 
accompanying blog post on 
spring weather in New Mexico 
directs readers to the GLOBE 
website.

Two students use the GLOBE cloud 
chart to make cloud observations

https://peecnature.org/

